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ik iheanacho <ikiheanacho@yahoo.com>
Thursday, February 4, 2010 2:57 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation

Hello Secretary,

Such moves as the proposed 10 - 1 restriction of margin would push me and probably many other clients away from the US
FDMs. While I appreciate your interest in protecting the clients, I don’t think this move is a good idea.

Thanks and regards,

Ikechukwu Iheanacho
FXCM LLC client


